
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Friday 24th May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Year 1 Trip to Paradise Wildlife Park, Broxbourne     
 
As part of our topic on animals Year 1 will be visiting Paradise Wildlife Park on  
Monday 24th June 2024..  
 
The children will travel by coach and we will ensure there are enough adults to 
accompany the children safely.  We will leave here at 9.30am and return back to 
school for 3.15pm, depending on traffic. 
 
The children will need to wear school uniform, a waterproof coat and sensible shoes 
for walking.  A packed lunch will be provided by the school. 
 
The cost will be £22 to be paid through Parent Pay by Friday 14th June,2023 
 
https://www.parentpay.com/ 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Year 1 Team 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/

